From: kerry.finch@parliament.tas.gov.au>

To: cleanair@cleanairtas.com

Délivery-date: Thu, 19 Feb 2009 20:23:11 -0500
Subject: Ethical Committee transcripts.

Hello again Mr Stott

I received this information from Shane Donnelley this morning:

“The transcripts have been completed, the reason they are not on the net is
because they haven’t yet been reported and are confidential until that
occurs. The Committee is meeting on the 16™ March and it may resolve then
to report them.”

It seems to be a matter of procedure.

| reiterated your point about your extra written material being part of your
submission.

Best regards

Di Bucknell



